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15th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

During the weeks commencing 26th September and 3rd October, we will be 
exploring our local environment and what Petworth has to offer, as well as 
thinking about the people who help us in the town. On Monday 3rd October, we 
will spend the morning visiting Petworth library, where your child will be able to 
borrow a book of their choice to bring home to read with you. Please bring your 
child’s library card into school on this day and hand it to me when you drop off. If 
your child does not have a library card and you would like them to have one, please 
return the form that will be sent home today, by Wednesday 21st September.   

 

On Thursday 6th October, we will be walking up to Petworth Park and spending the 
morning exploring. We will walk to different parts of the park and talk about what 
we can see and hear, as well as look for signs of Autumn and collect natural objects 
to help with our matching and sorting in Maths.   

 

Please ensure that your child wears full uniform on these days and has a 
waterproof coat. We will need parent volunteers to accompany us on these trips. 
If you can help on either day, please let me know.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Laura Fogden 
Oak Class Teacher 
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